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[ BOC MEMORANDUM, December 19, 1995 ]

NEW YEAR CELEBRATION

During the expected revelry in connection with the celebration of New Year, it is
hereby directed that no inmate will be allowed to explode firecrackers and light
pyrotechnics.




Likewise, all members of the custodial force are prohibited to fire their
firearms/rifles during the New Year celebration. The Superintendent and the
respective OICs of the different security camps must comply with this directive.




Employees and custodial personnel found violating this memorandum shall be
criminally and administratively dealt with.




For strict compliance.



Adopted: 19 Dec. 1995



(SGD) ATTY VICENTE G. VINARAO

Major General PNP (Ret.)


Director
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